
Sunday, May 17 | Online at 9:00 am
Sermon

"Never Alone"
Pastor Jim Holmberg

Musical Guest Emilia Bale

 Sunday Bulletin for May 17

Worship in the Home Guide
for Sunday May 17, 2020

Services will be pre-recorded and available on our 
 Facebook page, You Tube and Website 

Sunday School Teacher Appreciation & Recognition
Thank You Teachers, Mentors and Prayer Partners

Sunday School Youth Leaders:
Natalie Ketter, Sienna Ganung, Mason Markham
 
Sunday School Teachers:  
Sally Ketter, Rona Sonnenberg, Karie Mantey, David
Mantey, Cindy Bonness, Valerie McNamara, Barb
Hamann, Kari Paterson, Toni Schnorr, Julie Kreblin
 
Confirmation Mentors
Peter Tagtow, Andy Ketter
 
Confirmation Prayer Partners:
Randy Gillian, Mike Groh, Dan Balvanz, Cindy
Bonnes, Paul Neumiller, Karen Huser, Carl Scheid,
Neil Voskuill, Gary Fluaitt,  Toni Schnorr, Jeri
Bonedurer, Bev Waltz
 
Mission Trip Leader

http://ctkdelafield.org
https://files.constantcontact.com/dfe2f822401/c653da3e-9f53-48aa-b524-77dafda6815c.pdf
https://blogs.elca.org/worship/2248/
https://www.facebook.com/ctkdelafield/?eid=ARBmgc0XMFnIvwVWobempKU_Ro8esZb_5ELtu9VZnDW6nQhu5tlJ5tvC0Per78FxZoWFz64tVK6TKzfH
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCccahyanVXHx8Ggm8xWMr6w
http://ctkdelafield.org
https://www.eservicepayments.com/cgi-bin/Vanco_ver3.vps?appver3=Fxe5qZhegMgSKJO-4N06mQqwU9l_HctlRlhWVFqyemnQ9TsieqruMFgr9avvqwo6zovBbVE3mCkJIrP4PSFi5WMFiBFw9wQDnVoWeyO5T9iXDCK7PDAl99FiaQNjAys6_ViUrxGJ1CQB8D7m6eJDTNJ4xyxW9OngzVnNrOXHqJi6oi30aXVex5EF5VmmuMOL6hUrzYqmV2GkhMQIJf8C9g==&ver=3
http://ctkdelafield.org/sermons/


Andy Justmann

An Update About Returning To Worship

A Pastoral Letter from Bishop Paul Erickson
Greater Milwaukee Synod, ELCA May 12, 2020

CTK News 

We would like to try something simple, a "Virtual Amen"!
Have you heard of a virtual choir?  A virtual choir is where a group of people record
themselves singing individually and then editing them into group choir. 

We would like to try something simple, a " Virtual Amen"!

All you have to do is record a short video saying " Amen".
Instructions:
1. Smile
2. Push record on your phone
3. Count to 2 (To yourself)
4. Say "Amen!"
5. Count to 2 (To yourself)
6. Stop the recording

https://files.constantcontact.com/dfe2f822401/5ec32e62-5241-4291-b677-5d103305dd0e.pdf


7. Email the video to rquinlan1@gmail.com by Friday, May 15th 

Tips:
1. Hold your phone horizontally.
2. Find bright room, but not in direct sunlight.
3. Look for a nice background.

If we get enough people, we will incorporate this as a video collage into next weeks
service. We would like to see and hear all of you next week!

Christ the King's DIGITAL VBS Registration
Christ the King Lutheran Church in Delafield will be offering a
digital VBS this summer! VBS will run June 15-19, 2020! 

Gospeltopia is a unique and wild jungle where we will explore
how Jesus knows, cares for, and saves us!

Sign Up Here https://forms.gle/4WshhTZEXVEQRLqF8

Summer My cell is 262-215-7866. (Please leave a message and I will call you back!)

Graduation/Scholarship Recognition
Sunday, June 7

Congratulations Arrowhead High School Graduate Mason Carnell. 
Mason will be attending Winona State University in Minnestoa. 
He will major in business and play football. 

Mason Carnell

Congratulations 2020/2021

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfEa7mvecZm7HdrRDBOiAV56dxo7kqdoFaU2-WI2L0SiFvRKQ/viewform


Audrey Schleich is in her fourth
year at Carroll University.Elizabeth Mantey is in her

second year at Marquette
University.

 Newman Scholarship Fund Recipients
 

McKenna Ellena is in her fourth
year at Augsburg University

Christ the King New Picture
Directory! 
Because we cannot gather in person to take photos, we
are asking everyone to send in a picture!
Along with the picture please include proper spelling of all
family members in the photo. 
 
Please send us a photo via e-mail to
Summer@ctkdelafield.org or regular mail to the church
office church by June 15, 2020.

COVID-19 (Coronavirus) 
OFFICE HOURS: 
Pastor Jim and Jill are available by phone and email. We will keep you updated through the
website, email, and Facebook. Staff are available via email, (office@ctkdelafield.org).
 
PASTORAL CARE: If you have pastoral care needs or if you need prayer or counsel please call

http://(office@


me anytime at 262-219-2986. If I am unable to answer immediately I will return the call as soon
as possible.  If you have an interest in sharing your own prayers and devotional writing, please let
me know. Your brothers and sisters in Christ would love to hear from you.

COMMUNITY SUPPORT: If you or someone from your our church family needs additional
support (groceries, access to medications, etc.) we are ready to provide support. Please contact
the church office 262-646-2343, email the church office at office@ctkdelafield.org or my cell for
help 262-219-2986 (Pastor Jim). 

OFFERINGS: We continue to rely on the faithful giving of our community to sustain the ministries
of the church and ask you to consider giving electronically through our website or by mailing in
your offering during this time.

A Site For Good News https://www.goodnewsnetwork.org/

Prayer Ministry
The Grieving Family of: Kimberlyn Graham (Dick and Sue
Rutledge's Granddaughter)

Ongoing Prayers:  Emil & Sheryl, Roger, Alice S.,
Buzz H., Karen N., Bob, Kelly, Trisha S., Mike Corgiat,
victims of human trafficking, those serving in the military,
those who are incarcerated, and their families.  

Ministry Partners:
Serenity Inn, Family Promise, Reformation Lutheran Church, Lutherdale Bible Camp, All God's
Children, Mt. Meru Coffee Project & Outreach for Hope Congregations.

Outreach 
Supporting Reformation Lutheran Church During COVID 19
Click here for an update from Barb Hamann

Luther Social Services
To donate to the LSS Response Fund, people can visit lsswis.org/LSS/lssresponsefund.

Family Promise Finds A New Way to Help
While churches are unable to host families, Family Promise of Waukesha
County still wants to help our neighbors.  Support may include money for
transportation, car repair, food and household supplies.  
www.familypromisewaukesha.org/donate  
Thank you, Shelly, Jenni and Vicky

A Message from Mt. Meru Coffee Project
Coffee can be ordered online .  www.mtmerucoffee.org
FREE SHIPPING ON ORDERS OVER $15.00 U NTIL MAY 31st

Lutherdale 34th Annual Quilt Auction | Sat, Aug 8 

https://www.goodnewsnetwork.org/
https://files.constantcontact.com/dfe2f822401/d11f0a1e-655f-4697-983c-1a91bf0a2063.pdf
https://www.lsswis.org/LSS/lssresponsefund
https://mailchi.mp/7f19a5a1718f/you-did-it-732519?e=3b0661f43c
https://www.mtmerucoffee.org/


  Festival https://www.lutherdale.org/quilts/ 
Quilt Preview, and Fish Fry Friday, August 7, 2020 - 4pm to 7pm

STTLC- Opportunities To Support Our Partners 
Women's Center of Waukesha
Fresh Start Learning
Franciscan Peacemakers- New Curated Care Packages and Community Care Soap Special
Care Packages For Uncertain Times- Find The Perfect Care Package

Register and More Information Here

Looking for Daily Spiritual Refreshment?

God Pause Devotions are reflections sent daily via email
brought to you by the alumni of Luther Seminary. Sign up to
begin receiving your spiritual refreshment today!

God Pause Devotions

Visit Our
Website

STAY CONNECTED:

https://www.lutherdale.org/quilts/
https://twcwaukesha.org/
https://www.freshstartlearninginc.org/about-us
https://www.giftsforthejourney.com/blogs/friends-on-the-journey-blog/care-packages-for-uncertain-times
https://www.giftsforthejourney.com/collections/care-packages
https://outreachforhope.org/bike-ride-2/
http://www.luthersem.edu/godpause/
http://ctkdelafield.org
https://www.facebook.com/ctkdelafield



